SUNDAY SCHOOL submitted by Susy Pawl Mark your calendars! Sunday School is back
beginning with Rally Sunday on Sunday, Sept 10th. We are looking forward to another fun year
filled with amazing children, fun games and crafts, and of course, wonderful Bible stories! Also
look forward to special events like the decorating of the Christmas tree, pageant, puppet show
and more awesomeness! Sunday School will be held during the 9:30 Sunday morning service
with children attending the first ~10-15 minutes of service and then heading to class following
the Children's Message. School will end when service completes. Families are asked to register
children on Sept 10th or the first date they attend class. Children in grades 4K-6th grade are
welcome to attend. Help Needed! We are still in need of 'substitute' teachers who are willing to
help out in class ~1 a month. As a substitute you would just need to attend class and then have
fun while encouraging and supporting the children while the lead teacher facilitates the
activities. No experience required. If you are interested in subbing or getting involved, please
contact Superintendent Susy Pawl by email at susypsnuffles@gmail.com or text at 608 345
5832.



